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Arthur,
 
Please see notes in red below…
 
Thanks!
 
Kallasandra M. Moran
Regulatory Analyst
Petroleum Field Services
Office: 303-928-7128 ext 252
Cell: 307-256-2170
Fax: 303-962-6237
5830 East 2nd Street
Casper, Wyoming 82609

Use our resources to find yours!
Providing service that exceeds expectations.
Confidentiality Notice:  This e-mail message and attachments are only for the use of the intended recipient and may contain
information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law.  If you are not the intended recipient, any
disclosure, distribution or other use of this e-mail message or attachments is prohibited.  If you have received this e-mail in error,
please delete and notify the sender immediately. In addition, please be aware that any messages addressed to our domain are subject
to archiving and review by persons other than the intended recipient.

  PThink green.
Please recycle and consider the environment before printing this email.

 
From: Koepsell, Arthur [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, April 12, 2012 10:19 AM
To: Kallasandra Moran
Subject: Slanovich 34-27 Form 2A Document # 400271228, Winn Exploration
 
Kallasandra,
 
The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A (#400271228) for the Winn Exploration Slanovich 34-27
location, located in the NWSE Sec 27 T19S R70W Fremont County, Colorado.  The COGCC requests
approval of the following changes and recognition of the conditions of approval prior to passing the
Oil and Gas Location Assessment (OGLA).
 
 
Construction
 
Method of mud disposal – Mud may not be spread on rangeland.  Please provide an alternative
method of disposing of the mud.  I am working on this.
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Sensitive Area Determination
 
Due to the close proximity of an ephemeral stream to the proposed location and the presence of
shallow groundwater the area should be considered a sensitive area.  The Sensitive Area tab will be
changed to yes. That is fine.
 
Depth to groundwater
 
The depth to groundwater should be changed to 20 feet to reflect the water level at water well
permit #47624. That is fine.
 
Conditions of Approval
 
The following Condition of approval shall apply to the Slanovich 34-27 location: Noted
 

·         Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with
good engineering practices, including, but not limited to, construction of a berm or
diversion dike, site grading, or other comparable measures, sufficient to protect
intermittent stream located  286 feet South-East of the staked oil and gas location from a
release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and chemical products.

 
·         Location is in a sensitive area because of shallow groundwater; therefore, either a lined

drilling pit or closed loop system is required.
 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding the Form 2A.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Oil & Gas Location Assessment Specialist
Southern Area
 
Oil and Gas Location Assessment
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St. Suite 801
Denver Colorado 80203
Phone (303) 894-2100  ext. 5148
 


